
Video 
launch

You’re invited! 
To celebrate Patient Safety Awareness Week, all staff are 

invited to attend the launch of the new RBWH  
#Communicate4Safety video. 

Join RBWH staff and consumers in a “Call for Action”  
to communicate better.

10am, Monday  
9 March 2020

Level 1 
RBWH Atrium

Cake will be served.

PATIENT SAFETY  
AWARENESS WEEK

Patient Safety Awareness Initiative of RBWH 
Quality, Innovation and Patient Safety

#Communicate4Safety


